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Dear Daisy Class, 

 

I am writing to tell you that sadly Mrs Amos has decided to leave Bonneygrove 

School. She really enjoyed being your class teacher and is sad that she was not able 

to say goodbye to you herself. However, she is planning on writing to you to let you 

know that she has decided to spend more time at home with her family. 

 

It is with great pleasure that I can tell you that, very luckily for us, Miss Sanders 

has agreed to return to our school. Miss Sanders will now be our Daisy Class 

teacher. 

 

Well done Daisy Class for settling so well into year 1; we are proud of you. Keep 

working hard to impress Miss Sanders for the rest of the year. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Amanda Gable 
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